
 

27​th​ November 2015ear Parents / Guardians 
Dea 
Dear parents / guardians 
 
Before the end of term, children in Teams 1 - 6 will be taught Sex & Relationships Education, 
following the Christopher Winter Programme.  
As a general guide, a short series of lessons around the following are delivered by our teachers: 
 
Year 1 - Growing and caring for ourselves 
Year 2 - Differences 
Year 3 - Valuing ourselves and keeping safe 
Year 4 - Growing and changing 
Year 5 - Puberty 
Year 6 - Puberty & Reproduction 
 
If you would like to know more about the programme and what content is covered in each year 
group, please contact your child’s teacher and we will be able to answer any questions you may 
have. 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
 
 
 
Mr S Jevons 
Head of school 
 
 

 


